

December 28, 2016

Dear Members of the League of American Bicyclists and Local Reviewers,

The blooming partnership between Keep Carroll Beautiful and the Carrollton GreenBelt has become the benchmark of professional coordination to further a single cause. Together, these organizations have made providing a safe, clean, and clear path for pedestrians and bicyclists a priority. With their Adopt-A-Trail Program, these organizations make sure the paths are clear from litter and debris, which could cause harm for unsuspecting users of the trail. Keep Carroll Beautiful provides all the tools necessary to sponsoring organizations that care for their allotted sections of the greenbelt, and keeps detailed records to that effect. Together, the Carrollton GreenBelt and Keep Carroll Beautiful will continue to keep our beloved trail green and clean for pedestrians and bicyclists.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Pfau,

Executive Director

Keep Carroll Beautiful, Inc. 605 Dixie Street Carrollton, GA 30117